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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
[Classes III - V] 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Sub: Earth Hour 2022 - “Shape Our Future”  

 

   Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 

The Department of Environmental Studies, 
Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir is calling for planet-passionate people like you to take 
part in Earth Hour — a worldwide event of support for our brilliant planet. 

It’s a special event where millions of people around the world will switch off their lights 
for one hour, to show how much they care about the future of our planet and want to look 
after it. 

The Earth Hour encourages you to think about the amount of energy we use (or waste!) 
every single day which contributes to our planet heating up — a process known as climate 
change or global warming. 

The Department of EVS encourages you to take part in this year’s Earth Hour, set for 
Saturday, March 26th from 8:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. local time. For one hour, parents are 
invited to turn off their lights, wherever possible, to raise awareness of climate change and 
the actions we can all take to reduce our environmental footprint. 

After switching off your lights, you can spend the Hour with your friends, family, and 
community - whether at home or outdoors - to make it an impactful evening to remember 
by enjoying “dinner in the dark,” camping out in your living room or playing board games 
by candlelight.  

Share your Earth Hour experience with us by using the hashtag 
#EarthHourwithISWK. Also tag us @iswkprimary on Instagram, 
@IndianschoolWadiKabir on Facebook and @indianschoolwk on Twitter, so that we 
can appreciate our community’s actions. 

Join us as we turn off the lights in our homes to put the spotlight on our planet! 

With best wishes and warm regards, 
 
 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal 

https://www.earthhour.org/

